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Melendez, Yadira

From: License
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 2:47 PM
To: Crite, Yvette
Cc: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: FW: Dollar Tree 3575  Howell
Attachments: 1000003134.png

Importance: High

Please add to LIRA and the paper app that is in the back. Yadira, not sure if Terri sent to you separately but wanted to 
make sure it made it to you as well just in case.  
 
Marissa Milano 
She/her/hers 
License Coordinator 
City Clerk-License Division 
200 E Wells St #105 
www.milwaukee.gov/license 

 
Take Our Survey! 
 

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 2:03 PM 
To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>; Lopez, Faviola 
<Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fw: Dollar Tree 3575 Howell 

 
Please add to dollar tree file for Thurs 
 
 

 

Terri Williams 
Legislative Aide | 14th District 
She/Her/Hers/Ella 
p: (414) 286-3769 
e: terri.williams@milwaukee.gov 
200 E Wells Street, Room 205 

 
Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests here. 
Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates here. 

From: Justin Hampton <JHAMPT74@dollartree.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 8:11 PM 
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Joshua Gimbel <jlgimbel@grgblaw.com>; Starr Mackie <smackie@dollartree.com> 
Subject: Dollar Tree 3575 Howell  
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Hello Alderwoman, 
 
            My name is Justin Hampton . I am the new district manager for Milwaukee Dollar Tree, and I 
wanted to give you an update on some concerns that were addressed. 
 
The Graffiti issue has been rectified as you can see in the attached photo, in regards of the exterior upkeep plan 
I will continue to honor the plan and following up accordingly. 
 

 We will be working on having the stores clean 2x a day (opening and 4pm). 

 There will be a District Manager verification. 

 This will include walking the parking lot and review of the public way areas. 

 This new requirement will be communicated to our stores on Monday 2/12 during our weekly conference calls for immediate implementation. 

Also, any issue that cannot be corrected right away the issue will be reported to the DM, a work order will be created,  and we will email you to let you know 
keeping the line of communication open. 

  
Alderwoman Dimitrijevic I am looking forward to building a lasting relationship with you and the 
community.  Please feel free to reach out to me directly for any immediate concerns. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Justin Hampton | District Manager #165 
Dollar Tree - Zone 3  
Phone: 414-394-5994 
jhampt74@dollartree.com  

  

**PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this e-mail is intended for the named 
recipient(s) only. This e-mail may contain confidential, proprietary or privileged information. If you are not an 
intended recipient, please advise by return e-mail and delete immediately without reading, printing, or 
forwarding to others. 


